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Dear Steve, 

RE: The Housing Trust of Nova Scotia project, non-substantive amendment for a time extension to a 

development agreement for PID 00154383 (formerly 2183 Gottingen Street now 2250-2260 Maitland 

Street, Halifax) 

Please accept this application from the Housing Trust of Nova Scotia for a non-substantive amendment 

to an existing development agreement on their property at 2250-2260 Maitland Street. The purpose of 

the application is to enable a time extension for both the commencement of construction date and the 

period for completion of construction. Attached is the completed c:1pplicat1on form. As per dislUssions 

between yourself and Ross Cantwell of the Housing Trust, it is understood that the typical application 

fee is not required to be submitted at this time. 

Background 

The Housing Trust of Nova Scotia is a nonprofit housing organization that was formed in 2009 to tackle 

the growing problem of housing affordability in Nova Scotia. The Board of Directors was selected to 

provide a wide range of hands on skills, necessary for the complex task of developing high quality 

housing. In 2010, the Housing Trust received $3 million of funding from Nova Scotia Community Services 

(NS Housing) and these funds were used to acquire two large parcels of land at 2183 and 2215 

Gottingen Street. 

The Housing Trust's goal is to build new high quality mixed income housing projects that have a blend of 

affordable and market rate units. By combining mixed incomes in one building, the Housing Trust aims 

to remove the stigma associated with housing subsidy as tenants won't know who has received a 

subsidy, and is able to use the profit from the market rate units to subsidize the operation on the 

affordable units. 

Existing Development Agreement 

Halifax & West Community Council in 2014 approved a development agreement under case 18547 to 

enable a building r.inging from 6 lo 8 floors at 2183 Gutlingen. The project includes t1 total of up to 113 
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